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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Fri. 11/9  Attention CSF members:  If you are buying a t-shirt and have already filled out 

the form online, then please go to the Activities window at break or lunch to 

pay $10.00 for the shirt.  The last day to turn in your money is Friday, 

November 16
th

.  If you have any questions, see Mr. Nguyen in Room 406. 

Fri. 11/9  Attention all Sonora students and staff:  The boys’ basketball team invites you 

to join them for their 2018 “Twilight Tip-Off and Family Fun Event” tomorrow 

from 4:00 to 8:00 p.m. here at Sonora.  Sonora basketball fans are some of the 

best in Orange County, so we’re counting on you to keep that spirit and 

tradition alive by coming out to kick off the 2018 basketball season.  There will 

be intra-squad games and a special performance by the Sonora cheerleaders.  

The event is free, and there will be food and snacks available for purchase.  The 

first game tip-off is at 4:00 p.m. with other games following at 5:30 and 7:00 

p.m.  Come have some fun and help the team kick off their new season 

tomorrow!  

Fri. 11/9  Attention all students and staff:  Do you want to do something to encourage 

micro enterprise and help people in need at the same time?  Then donate your 

gently worn shoes to our Shoe Drive Fundraiser!  Every Wednesday you can 

donate shoes by putting them in one of the boxes in the lower commons.  Each 

class - seniors, juniors, sophomores, and freshmen - will have a box for their 

class.  The class that brings in the most shoes will win a prize!  You can bring 

your gently worn shoes to the lower commons during break and lunch on 

Wednesdays only.  Staff members can donate to their favorite class or take their 

shoes directly to Mr. Hardy in Room 351.  It’s for a good cause, so clean out 

your closet, and bring in your shoes!   

Wed. 11/14  Sonora Dance Production presents their winter dance show “Ripped…From the 

Pages” on Friday, November 16
th

 at 7:00 p.m. at Plummer Auditorium in 

Fullerton.  Tickets may be purchased from any Dance Production member for 

$5.00 during the pre-sale.  Tickets go up to$10.00 at the door.  Don’t miss the 

chance to see the Dance Production team at their very best.  See you there!   

Fri. 11/9  Attention all freshmen:  If you ordered a class sweatshirt, please pick it up at 

the Activities windows today at break or lunch.  Remember, if you bought a 

class package at Orientation, it came with a class sweatshirt.  Please bring your 

ID card with you when you come to pick up your sweatshirt. 
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